ROYAL DANISH EMBASSY

Kyiv

To the attention of the Director of Group of Food Systems Llc Sergey Chernyushok

8, B. Gogolivska, UA-01054 Kyiv Tel: +380 44 200 1265 Fax: +380 44 200 1285 E-mail: ievamb@um.dk http://www.ambkyiv.um.dk

November 22, 2017

Dear Sergey,

The Royal Danish Embassy in Ukraine is glad to welcome Group of Food Systems LLC as a new Member of the Danish Executive Network (DEN).

At the Danish Embassy, we are privileged and committed to gather 30 Danish companies in Ukraine in a network that has created valuable ties among its members. We believe in relations, which create value! On this purpose, we keep further promoting Danish businesses on the Ukrainian market by way of an exclusive business network, which can facilitate information exchange and access to decision-makers in Ukraine.

As the Danish Ambassador, I am glad to see your company among the Members of the Danish Executive Network and ensure that your interests will remain at the center of our focus and activities in Ukraine.

I wish all the best in our mutual endeavor.

With the best regards,

Ruben Madsen

orgia and Armenia Ambassador of Denmark in Ukraine, (